
Friday 6th March 
 
Hi parents and whaanau, 
 
Next Tuesday 10th March, KNS is having our annual cultural parade. 
To celebrate in Room 27 we are having a shared lunch that day. 
If you are able, please provide a plate of food for your child to share with the class. 
Food that is special to your family’s culture/ heritage is preferred but not a necessity. 
 
Food must be able to be stored at room 
temperature in the class during the day. 
Please provide any equipment needed to eat the 
food i.e. a knife to cut a cake.  
 
Any questions or queries, please contact me 
on Class Dojo. 
 
Thanks, 
Miss Lynch 
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